
From: Barbara Monk Feldman 
Sent: July-14-15 1:54 PM
To: Info
Subject: feedback for DIS-14-02

To the CNSC,  July 14, 2015

I am writing you to provide feedback regarding DIS-14-02 and your nuclear program plans for
 various extensions.
With the advent of the nuclear age, Albert Einstein is reputed to have remarked how "everything has changed now,
 but everyone is acting the same."

Although I am very impressed by the high standard of safety exhibited by your nuclear agency in Canada (cnsc)
 these same high standards do not ensure that a nuclear accident will not occur. And that I believe is one example of
 what Mr Einstein was saying. The old standards for safety, as high as they may be, are not good enough regarding
 the new question of nuclear danger.

A (relatively!) small nuclear accident would poison the soil, water, and air of all of southwestern Ontario, including
 the St. Lawrence seaway, forever. 

Furthermore, there have been no sufficient studies of the extent of CUMULATIVE effects on the atmosphere of the
 small radiation leaks which occur quite regularly at the various reactors in Ontario.

It is imperative that the Ontario power authorities put an end to all nuclear facilities which are a risk for all living
 things in the region.

Sincerely yours,
Dr. Barbara Feldman
Guelph Ontario
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